
“The Blooming Chatter” 

NEWSLETTER 
VOLUME 34 – ISSUE 15 

NOVEMBER – 2024 
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Highlights 
 A shortened version this month 
because of disruption caused by 
Helene and Milton 

 Plenty of things going on in 
November / December 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Us 
1131 Boulevard of the Arts 

Sarasota, FL 34236 

 
 

Email: 
Office@SarasotaGardenClub.org  

 

 

Facebook.com/sarasotagardenclub 

Instagram @sarasotagardenclub | 
#sarasotagardenclub 

Proud members of 
District VIII,  

Florida Federation of 
Garden Clubs, Inc.,  

Deep South Garden Clubs, 
Inc., and  

National Garden Clubs, 
Inc. 

http://www.sarasotagardenclub.org/
mailto:Office@SarasotaGardenClub.org
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Index 
More information on the website: SarasotaGardenClub.org 

 

 

 

 

A lot of other 

news was sent 

to members in 

an email earlier 

this week.   

CLICK 

HERE to 

view that email again 

  

Pg # Title 
2 Key November Dates 

3 President’s Message 

4 Festive Cornucopia Make & Take 

5 General Members Monthly Meeting 

https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Lots-of-things-to-tell-you-about----.html?soid=1138276337668&aid=DsvRpjZXaI8
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Lots-of-things-to-tell-you-about----.html?soid=1138276337668&aid=DsvRpjZXaI8
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Lots-of-things-to-tell-you-about----.html?soid=1138276337668&aid=DsvRpjZXaI8
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     Key November Dates         

 

• The Friday Gardening is on hold until further notice 

• Several committee meetings are scheduled (yellow) 

• 3 external events: Sarasota Orchid Society auction, fundraiser for 

Baby Basics, and the FFGC District VIII Fall meeting in Tampa 

• 13th - EDUCATION Make & Take: “Cornucopia” 

• 20th is our General Members Monthly Meeting WITH POT LUCK 

LUNCHEON (green) 

• A few of our Affiliate meetings are shown for information only 

(pink) 

 

Always check the  

website calendar! 

Calendar (sarasotagardenclub.org) 

  

https://sarasotagardenclub.org/calendar/
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President’s Message 

Dear Sarasota Garden Club Members 

As November begins, we reflect on the triumphs and 

challenges we have experienced as a community over the 

past few months.  

While we have made great strides in beautifying our 

Sarasota Garden Club Building and Gardens through our 

partnership with The Bay, we have now encountered 

damaging effects of Hurricanes Helene and Milton on portions 

of the Sarasota Garden Club. 

The Sarasota Garden Club Building and Gardens suffered damage due to both hurricanes, forcing 

us to temporarily close our facilities and cancel or reschedule events.    

We are happy to announce that today, Friday, November 1, 2024, we will resume General 

Meetings and Events in the Great Room.  The Great Room, Kitchen, Restrooms and Hallway were 

not damaged. 

Unfortunately, the outside roof has some damage, and the Office Area, Restroom and Library had 

significant flooding in these areas.  The cleanup and restoration of these areas is underway.   

The grounds and gardens were hit very hard with the loss of many trees and plants.  At this time, 

The Bay has asked that we not garden until further notice. 

However, we are proud to say that The Bay and our organization have come together in the face 

of adversity, showing resilience and dedication to the preservation of all the Sarasota Garden 

Club grounds and building. 

As we move forward, I ask for your continued support in helping us restore the Sarasota Garden 

Club to its former beauty. With your help, we can overcome the damage caused by Hurricanes 

Helene and Milton and continue our mission of promoting the love and preservation of 

gardening. 

Thank you for your unwavering commitment to the Sarasota Garden Club. Together, we will 

refurbish the Library and Office areas. 

Warm regards 

Kelly L Goodwin, President - Tel: 941-718-3359 

klgkey@outlook.com 

mailto:klgkey@outlook.com
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$15 fee – sign up in advance please 

https://sarasotagardenclub.org/events/event/sgc-education-cornucopia-floral-design/
https://sarasotagardenclub.org/events/event/sgc-education-cornucopia-floral-design/
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Don’t forget to bring a dish to share 

https://sarasotagardenclub.org/events/event/sgc-november-monthly-general-meeting/

